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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF MOBILITY & INFRASTRUCTURE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING



March , 2021


 
President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh


RE: PORTION OF COKE WAY VACATION
	                                                                                                


Dear President and Members of City Council:


     	Attached is a proposed resolution for the vacation of a portion of Coke Way, a presently unopened and unused paper street, in the 31st Ward, 5th Council District, as shown on the attached plan. A copy of the request is also attached. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Nicole Kolesar, requested this vacation of Coke Way, a presently unopened and unused paper street, in order to consolidate their property.  

	 

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

		Sincerely,
	


		Karina Ricks
		Director
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